
Skiers saw this natural avalanche near Mt. Blackmore on Saturday (11/24). Almost a foot of new snow fell and
buried weak snow that formed on the surface of the snowpack during cold and dry weather. Be cautious of
avalanches breaking at this weak interface for a few days and with the next storm. Photo: M. Staples

Advisory Region
Northern Gallatin
Avalanche Details: New snow avalanche near Mt. Blackmore
Forecast link: GNFAC Avalanche Forecast for Wed Nov 28, 2018

http://www.buckfigoil.mtavalanche.com/node/19112
http://www.buckfigoil.mtavalanche.com/forecast/18/11/28
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